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22/03/2023  08:52:062023/0871/A OBJ Diarmuid 

O'Hegarty

Dear Sirs

This comment is an objection to part of the application and is made on behalf of CRASH, The Combined 

Residents¿ Associations of South Hampstead. 

CRASH objects to new signage being illuminated from behind.  None of the shopfront signage on Canfield 

Gardens is illuminated from behind.  This means that a new shopfront sign illuminated from behind would be 

out of character in what is a Conservation Area. 

CRASH would propose that the application be amended so that new shopfront signage not be illuminated from 

behind.

It should also be noted that the measurements given in the Application Form are mistakenly described as 

¿metres¿ rather than millimetres¿.

Yours faithfully

Diarmuid O¿Hegarty

Committee Member

CRASH, The Combined Residents¿ Associations of South Hampstead
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